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2020-2021 Indoor Program Safety Information 
 

Background 

 

Due to the fluidity and ever-evolving nature of the current situation, we are preparing to operate 

under a structure that is permitted at the time of indoor season launch by Saskatchewan Soccer in 

alignment with the Government of Saskatchewan emergency orders and directives. At this point, 

we do not have all the details or answers in regard to how COVID-19 will impact the indoor 

season; however, we will likely have processes and procedures in place that follow government 

and health regulations, to ensure the health and safety of our players, parents, coaches, staff, and 

volunteers.    

 

Programming 

 

All programming will be within the guidelines set out by the Government of Saskatchewan and 

Saskatchewan Soccer. At the present time, the following are a few of the things we do know:  

• Game format will be no more than 7v7 until at least the end of December.   

• Players will participate in internal exhibition games/league games (depending on age 

group) and potentially exhibition games with other Regina-based organizations.  

• No participation in tournaments until at least the New Year.  

• No travel for competitions outside of Regina until at least the New Year.  

• Number of players at training will be in line with Provincial guidelines and will be 

adjusted/adapted accordingly 

 

 

Facility 

 

We will operate the QC Facility under the guidelines set forth by the Government of 

Saskatchewan.  Some of the changes include but are not limited to:  

• Designated entrance and exits for the building.   

• Designated entrance and exits for the field of play (turf).  

• Limited capacity for spectators (this will be adjusted and adapted based on government 

guidelines) 

• Increased number of hand sanitizer stations in the building 

• Restricted access to common areas (ie. change rooms and player’s lounge will be closed 

for the foreseeable future) 

• Enhanced cleaning of the building overall 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 


